
Oberlin Magnet Middle School
2816 Oberlin Road, Raleigh, NC 27608  Main Office: (919) 881 - 4860

Website: https://www.wcpss.net/oberlinms

Week of:  March 7 - 11

Update Regarding Face Coverings in WCPSS Can be Found Here

Early Check Out from School - If your student needs to be checked out early
from school, please note the following.

● Send a signed note with your child indicating the time for pick up. Have your child
stop by the main office in the morning to receive a pass to leave class at the
assigned time. Your child can then leave class and wait in the office for pick up.

● If the child is not picked up 15 minutes after the time indicated on the note, the
child will be returned to class with respect to supervision and to participate in
learning.

● Only parents / guardians or emergency contacts can pick up students. Those
picking up students must have photo identification ready for review.

● We do not allow student pick up after 2:30 each day as we are shifting into
dismissal procedures. After 2:30, families must participate in daily dismissal
procedures.

Eighth Grade Families -- Registering for High School - All information from
Mr. Milner’s virtual and in person presentations can be found here. If you have any
questions about the transition to high school or high school registration, please contact
eighth grade school counselor, Mr. Britt Milner at smilner@wcpss.net.

Team Newsletters - Click here to review each team’s newsletter as we start off
strong in 2022! (https://www.wcpss.net/domain/19203)
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PTA Updates

Register to receive PTA Communications - Use this link to register to receive
PTA communications.  We encourage all families to take advantage of joining the PTA
and staying abreast of all PTA happenings!  (Link URL:
https://oberlin.memberhub.com/join/4cd0b5)

Health and Safety Guidelines

Lunch - We will continue our current lunch plan with the majority of
classes eating outside for lunch, weather permitting. (Please note, we follow
an inclimate weather plan for extreme heat, extreme cold, and /or
precipitation where students eat inside.)

Face Masks - Beginning March 7, masks will be recommended but
not required in schools for all staff, students, and visitors. Additionally,
beginning March 7, masks will be recommended but not required on
morning and afternoon bus runs and on vendor transportation.

Water Bottles - We encourage students to continue to bring a refillable
water bottle to school.  We do provide students without a water bottle with a
plastic cup.  Providing these cups is expensive, and we would be grateful for
any donations.

A copy of all Weekly Family Communications can be found on our website
(https://www.wcpss.net/oberlinms).  Follow us on Social Media: @oberlinmiddle on
Twitter, OberlinMiddle on Instagram, and oberlinmagnetmiddleschool on Facebook.
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